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TTC’s Green Bus Program: TTC-OPG-THESL Framework for 
Agreement on Electrification Infrastructure 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 14, 2021, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Approve the Framework for Agreement between the TTC, Ontario Power Generation 
and Toronto Hydro-Electric System Ltd. as outlined in Appendix A for the co-investment, 
ownership, design, build, operations and maintenance of all electrification infrastructure 
required to implement the TTC’s Green Fleet Program; 
 

2. Delegate authority to the Chief Executive Officer to enter into the non-binding TTC-
OPG-THESL memorandum of understanding under the Framework for Agreement 
satisfactory to the TTC’s General Counsel; and 
 

3. Report back to the Board no later than Q3 2021 with staff’s proposed negotiating 
position and proposed commercial terms for the TTC-OPG Master Agreement, 
satisfactory to the TTC’s General Counsel. 


